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Lnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20610-2201

October 31, 19950

Mr. Carlton Kammerer

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Director, Congressional Affairs

1717 H Street, NW

wWashington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

Enclosed is a letter from Lerraine Kellogg.

Would you please give this matter your consideration, and
provide my regional office listed below with your findings.

Thank you for your prompt assistance.

Singerely,

Donald W. Ri %4 § o
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Southeast Michigan Regional Office
307 Century Center Building

30800 van Dyke

Warren, Michigan 48093

(313) 573-9017
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Mrs. Lorraine Kellogg

28335 Relda
Trenton, MI 48183
Soptember 13, 1990

Senator Donald kiegle
1158 liressry Park Hlvd.
Detroit, MI 48207

Senator Donald Riegle
)

+ am a parent with children in the Gibraltar Scliool District.
We live within the ten mile radius of the Fermi II plant

and are concern with the event of an emergency evacuation
during school hours.

Part of the evacuation process includes school bus trans-
portation to designated shelters., Our Board of Education
has denied junior high and high school students of busses
and laid off the drivers. This issue was presented at a
scheduled board meeting on Sept. 11 th, The board's reply
was that we have the busses. The problem is the laid off
drivers are out getting new jobs. The board did not provide
any solutions, re-instate the busses or the drivers. They
told us that they had planned on re-instating the school
busses, but the millage did not pass. Our district just
approved of a millage increase in '89' and have Jone so

in the past. We have been without busses since the first
day of school on Sept. 5th and are still without any busses
or answers.

This has also caused traffic and safety problems for car-
pool parents, student drivers and walkers (o and from school.
With changing weather conditions and no traffic directing
assistance this problem will jeopardize our children's
safety even more.

Can the Board of Education take our busses away and put

our children in this dangerous predicament? What can be
done to re-instate our busses and drivers?

Please consider our concerns for safety, especially since
the Fermi II plant is in our backyards. I await your reply.

Respectfully yours
Ofrmmene f.e/é’/aagy

Mrs. Lorraine Kellogg



